
 
 
Hey everyone! In this week’s newsletter we have some announcements about our next 
events and some photos we really want to share with you!  
 
Next Social (07/12) 
For our next social tomorrow (07/12) we will have a presentation on astrophotography. We 
will be meeting in Furness LT1 at 8pm. Hope to see you there! 
 
Observing Nights 
The weather is looking great this week! Today (Tuesday), Wednesday and Thursday are 
looking very promising and maybe we can also do something on Friday so keep your eyes 
peeled on your emails as we might invite you for the next one! If you haven't signed up yet, 
you can click here and fill our form.  
 

 
 
Photo gallery  
These are the latest photos we have taken up in the observatory! They are pictures of the 
Horsehead Nebula and the Orion Nebula (M42), both in the constellation of Orion!  
 

https://forms.gle/iPtW7U9TLGSzT5iy8


 
 
 
Contacts 

Don’t forget to follow us on our socials and discord here and clear skies everyone! 

Best wishes,  

MJ (LUAstro Secretary) 
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